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To: Board of Directors       
From: Alan E. Clanin, General Manager 
Date: August 13, 2020 
Subject: Recruitment of Assistant General Manager 

 
 

 
General Manager Clanin reported at the June meeting of the Board of Directors that he 
intends to move to Tennessee in the Fall.  An Ad-Hoc committee consisting of Director 
Farrell, Director Stone and General Manager Clanin was appointed by President Griffin 
to recruit a Temporary Assistant General Manager for the purposes of training and 
eventual ascension to the position of General Manager. 

The District received 14 applications for the position of Assistant General Manager 
which included some very qualified candidates.  Following a thorough evaluation of the 
applications, the Ad-Hoc Committee elected to interview 6 candidates.  The Committee 
after careful consideration instructed the General Manager to offer the position to 
Jordan Dietz.  Jordan is an Electrical Engineer with a strong working background in 
information technology, personnel management and project management, and is 
currently working for Crestline Sanitation District.   

Jordan will start with the District on August 24, 2020. 
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